FAHR’s headquarters in Dubai relocated to the “Festival
Tower”

In this regard, His Excellency Ibrahim Fikri, Executive Director of the Support Services Sector at FAHR,
said: “The new headquarters will provide an ideal environment of work for employees and customers, in
terms of available spaces, interior designs, equipment and modern technologies”.

He stressed that this process of relocation helps enhance the levels of satisfaction, job well-being and

productivity of employees, and hence make FAHR’s customers happy and meet all their needs. This is
what FAHR always seeks to.

It is noteworthy that there is no change to the contact numbers of FAHR at its headquarters in Dubai,
where customers can contact FAHR during official working hours (Monday to Friday) through the unified
call center on number 600525524.
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